
Minutes of HSRA Board Meeting
November 10, 2016
Met Club

Participants
Juan Caro (by phone)
John DiFilippo (by phone)
Andy Hubbard
John Leavy
Annie Gibbons (observer)

Meeting Discussion

•

•

The meeting opened at 5.30 pm.
- Proposed AJH, Seconded JFL

• Minutes
- Minutes from the last meeting (October 13) were reviewed and approved.

• President's Report
- The President introduced Annie Gibbons who is helping with member
communications, starting with outreach to members to encourage membership
renewal
- JFL is working with Guy Cowan to set up and HSRA 'Top 32' tournament to be
run at the Met in early 2016

• Secretary's Report
- The attached report and financial report was reviewed in detail.
- It was noted that the HSRA Board had agreed by email circulation since the last
meeting to make a donation of $487.50 based on a request by Abdulla Altamimi
that his prize money from the 2015 Champion Fiberglass tournament should be
used for junior squash development in Houston
- AJH advised that he is starting to plan for the HSRA annual members meeting
that should take place in January 2017. He reminded Board members that all
Board positions will be expiring and be subject to new elections in 2017 and
recommended that we arrange for elections at the same time as the annual
members meeting. He requested that all Board members should consider
whether or not they wish to stand for re-election.

• Mission Squash Report
- Plans are being developed for junior 'shootout' tournament with other
locations, staring with Dallas.

US Squash - District Agreement
- AJH reported on detailed discussion with US Squash about the proposed










